
Advisory Notice

June 12th, 2020

Westbound Lane Closure on 
Highway 22X

Location: Highway 22X, West of Chaparral Boulevard  

Impacts: Westbound right lane closure on Highway 22X

Reason: To allow KGL to remove old wooden light poles.

Implementation Date: Monday, June 15, 2020

Work hours: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

Speed limit:  50km/hr

Other information: N/A 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL Constructors would 
like to thank you for your patience during this construction period.

403-212-0565

info@SWCRRproject.com
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